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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 10:48 AM

To: 'jwhittaker@ironcounty.org'; 'DJOHNSON@NETUTAH.COM'

Subject: Application 0000105389 - Interference

Good morning, 

 

I was working on your application 0000105389 for K06KO and found it causes 14.72% interference to K06JA-D in Cedar 

Canyon.  You have 30 days to amend your application to either resolve the interference or attach an interference 

agreement document. 

 

Mark J. Colombo 

Federal Communications Commission  


